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Note – some questions may have been abridged 

 

1. QUESTION: In Attachment A-1, the Scope of Services includes an “Individualized 

review of the Allocation Application by Novogradac & Company LLP and/or a former 

NMTC application reviewer.” Does the Fund consider Novogradac & Company LLP a 

subcontractor for the individualized review of Applications? 

 

RESPONSE:  Civic will make this determination at a later date. To the extent Respondent 

has an existing contract or current working relationship with Novogradac & Company LLP 

and/or a former NMTC application reviewer for similar tasks, please detail such 

relationship within your response to this RFP. 

 


